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October 2021 

 

 

The Scioto Health Plan (SHP) is required to make you aware of several items that may impact 
your health plan decisions.  The SHP Member Notices packet includes a complete set of 
important compliance requirements mandated by the Government.  This package is our 
commitment to provide you with comprehensive tools designed to make certain that your 
plans remain in compliance with all Federal law.  
 
Attached is a copy of the Member Notices.  It is also on our website www.shpoptimalhealth.com 
or you can request a printed copy from your Treasurer or Personnel office.   
 
These notices contain the following: 
  
 Continuation Coverage Rights Under COBRA 

 Women’s Health and Cancer Rights Act of 1998:  Notice of Rights 

 Newborn’s and Mother’s Health Protection Act 

 Creditable Coverage  Disclosure-Prescription Drug Coverage and Medicare 

 Premium Assistance under Medicaid and the Children’s Health Insurance Program (CHIP) 

 Notices of Privacy Practices 
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